
 

“The Mission of the North East School District is to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career 
aspirations, to pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 5, 2023 

 

 
 

Good afternoon, 

 

The entire North East School District campus will be closed from 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 5, 

2023, through noon on Thursday, April 6, 2023.   All activities and events are canceled/postponed 

during this time. 

 

This is also a reminder that the campus is a drug-free zone.  No tobacco, drugs, or alcohol products 

are permitted on school grounds, including vehicles.   Please also note that the speed limit is 15 mph 

at all times while on the campus. 

 

Have a safe spring break and have a great evening North East!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 

 

 

 

Dr. Michele Spurgeon Hartzell, Superintendent                                                                 Mr. Jeffrey Fox, Business Manager 
                                                                           Mrs. Shelley Allen, Administrative Assistant 


